






From: teresa_davis@nps.gov on behalf of BUFF Superintendent, NPS
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Re: 3540-WR-7 Comments
Date: Monday, April 11, 2016 9:17:54 AM
Attachments: Letter to ADEQ RE EC Farms permit 20160408.pdf

Our appologies, we apparently had the wrong e-mail address. Superintendent Cheri
will provide the original at the public meeting tonight and another copy is attached.

Teresa Davis
Executive Assistant
Buffalo National River
National Park Service
402 North Walnut, Suite 136
Harrison, AR 72601
Ph: 870.365.2732 Fax: 870.365.2701
buff_superintendent@nps.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.

On Fri, Apr 8, 2016 at 2:55 PM, BUFF Superintendent, NPS
<buff_superintendent@nps.gov> wrote:

Teresa Davis
Executive Assistant
Buffalo National River
National Park Service
402 North Walnut, Suite 136
Harrison, AR 72601
Ph: 870.365.2732 Fax: 870.365.2701
buff_superintendent@nps.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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